
 

Memorandum 
To:   Concord City Council Members    

From: William C. Dusch, Mayor   

Date:  March 4, 2025  

Re:  Special Meeting Notice – March 8, 2025 

 
Please be advised that the Concord City Council will conduct a one-day Council retreat 
Saturday, March 8, 2025, in the Executive Boardroom at The Embassy Suites and 
Convention Center, Concord, NC, beginning at 8:00 a.m.   
 
The purpose of the retreat is for: 
 

• Review the progress of the City’s Strategic Plan.  
• Discussion about HB171. 
• Discussion of the current Sewer Allocation process and the impact of SB382. 
• Discussion regarding the FY25-26 budget preparation. 
• Discussion about HB271. 
• Discussion regarding the Public Art Commission.  
• Discussion regarding the Street Scape Project.   
 

The retreat is for discussion purposes only; no action will be taken on these items.   
 

Thank you 
 
cc:  Lloyd Payne, City Manager 
  Valerie Kolczynski, City Attorney 
  Kim Deason, City Clerk  
  News Media 


